
 

 

 

Public Notice of Meeting Cancellation

 

Please be advised that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Hanover Township Mental Health Board which
had been scheduled for Tuesday, May 11, 2010 at 5:00 PM has been cancelled.  For more information, please
contact Danise Habun at (630) 837‐0301.
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